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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
Friday 12 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back to school.  It has been lovely to see everyone back in school 
this week.  The children have settled quickly back into class. 
 
PE and Forest School Timetables 
 
You should have received timetables for this half term from Mr Leslie before the holidays.  Please 
contact the office if you haven’t received this.  Parents/Carers of children in Years 5 & 6 should 
have received a separate letter today regarding amendments to their PE timetables. 
 
Christmas PTA Fundraising 
 
Thank you to everyone for supporting the PTA fundraising efforts before Christmas.  We are 
constantly humbled by how generous everyone is.  You helped the PTA raise the fantastic sum of 
£1173 through the various events.  The money is helping us towards further developing outdoor 
play provision for the children across school. 
 
Bikes and Scooters on the Yard 
 
A reminder that bikes and scooters shouldn’t be ridden on the yard at pick up and drop off times.  
Please dismount and push them from the gates.  Due to the amount of people on the yards at 
these times, riding is not always safe for both pedestrians and riders. 
 
Lost Property 
 
There’s currently a huge amount of unnamed lost property (mostly jumpers and cardigans).  The 
School Council will contact everyone shortly about displaying this at home time.  However, if your 
child has lost anything, please contact your child’s teacher or the office. 
 
Gates to Woodhorn Drive 
 
The gates at the top of the path to Woodhorn Drive seem to be causing more issues for those 
coming to school that way.  School did not install the gates or request them.  If you are having 
safety issues with the gates, please get in touch with school as I would like to feed this back to the 
Council. 
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Wrap Around Care 
 
Can I remind everyone booking Wrap Around Care that this must be booked by the latest 6pm 48 
hours before being needed.  We staff the Wrap Around Care based upon the numbers booked in.  
It is not always possible to increase this at late notice and we have had to disappoint some families 
recently who have tried to book on the day. 
 
In the case of an “on the day” emergency, please telephone Mrs Hollocks in the school office and 
she will advise if there is space available that day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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